PUBLIC NOTICE

APS VERDE VALLEY SERVICE CENTER
GRAND OPENING

Tuesday, November 7, 2023
11:30 A.M. — 2:00 P.M.
Verde Valley Service Center
4360 E. COURY DRIVE, COTTONWOOD, AZ 86326

This is to notify the public that the APS Verde Valley Service Center is having a Grand
Opening. This event will take place on Tuesday, November 7, 2023, beginning at 11:30
a.m. and continuing through 2:30 p.m. at the Verde Valley Service Center, located at 4360
E. Coury Drive, Cottonwood, AZ 86326.

While this is not an official City Council meeting, public notice is given for this event

because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or
Committees may be present at one time.

Date posted at physical locations: 11-02-2023
Staff Initials: DJ



